
Thank you very much for planning your visit to Kozushima. Although the 
“Emergency Declaration” has been lifted, the spread of new coronavirus 

infectious diseases is still unpredictable, and the fragile medical infrastructure in 

Kozushima Village and the aging population are currently under development. 

If you plan to visit Japan during this period, please cooperate with the following 

items (guidelines).

ⅰ If you have unsuitable physical condition, before coming to the island, don't force 

yourself to visit. Please reschedule your travel to the island.

ⅱ Please make sure to book your accommodation before coming to the island. 

Preventing the infection of COVID-19, please avoid to travel with a large number of

people so that the guest rooms. We may ask about the customer's latest activity history 

and physical condition.

In addition, the metropolitan Takowan family campground is closed. No camping is 

allowed outside the campground.

ⅲ During your stay, please check the body temperature, disinfect and wash your 

hands, frequently. Please be sure to prepare your own mask that will be used and wear 

it on during your travel. 

ⅳ If customer is suspected of having an infection such as being unwell, he/she will 

be treated at Kozushima Clinic.  In some cases, you might refrain from going out and 

observe health, in the island. Please note that you will be responsible for the payment

for staying. Depending on the symptom, you may go to the city hospital by an 

emergency helicopter.

ⅴ  Please understand that the accommodation may ask you to have meals in the guest 

room or the dining room in the limited time. 

Please understand that the accommodation may ask you to take a bath in the limited 

numbers and times, or just take a shower. Rental of towels and sleepwear has been 

stopped to prevent the spread of infectious diseases.

Thank you very much for understanding
Kozushima village, and Kozushima tourist information,

If you become infected after returning from the island, please be sure to contact the 

accommodation.


